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22 March 2019

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 26 s. 2019

TO - National Office Directors
Regional Scout Directors
Council Scout Executives
Officers-in-Charge
All Others Concerned

SUBJECT : Earth Hour Video Campaign of the World Organization of Scout
Movement (WOSM)

1. In reference to the issued National Office Memorandum No. 15, s. 2019 with the subject
“BSP Supports the 2019 Earth Hour Celebration”, all Scouts of the Boy Scouts of the
Philippines are enjoined to support the global campaign of the WOSM in partnership with the
World Wildlife Fund (WWF) for the 2019 Earth Hour Celebration by recording and uploading
a video telling what nature means to you and how does it affect your daily life.

2. Kindly refer to this link https://www.tribute.co/earth-hour for the guidelines and details.

3. Forinformation, guidance and widest dissemination.

LIO S. VILL%(.
SécCretary General
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